
 

May 6st, 2020 

To:   Minidoka School District #331 Board of Trustees  

From:   Kelly Green, Blaine County School District Board Vice Chair  

Subject:  Consideration of ISBA Resolution, Allowing for Decisions Regarding Student Hearings in Executive 

Session 

Background   

Each year ISBA requests resolutions from its membership to help direct ISBA’s Legislative platform. 

Information  

Blaine County School District saw need to change the code regarding student decisions in executive session. The purpose 

of this resolution is to direct ISBA to work with our legislators to add language to code allowing for decisions regarding 

student enrollment or attendance to be made in executive session. The BCSD Board of Trustees would appreciate your 

consideration of supporting this resolution for the upcoming ISBA Business Session.  

 

 


